
 

Important Information 
About Southern California Edison Company’s 
Future Gas Rates on Santa Catalina Island 

 
 
Southern California Edison Company (SCE) wishes to inform you that your gas bills 
may increase on March 1, 2011.  This is primarily due to increases in the price SCE 
pays its suppliers for propane used to serve its customers at Santa Catalina Island.  On 
January 28, 2011, SCE filed Advice 172-G, to reflect an increase in the Santa Catalina 
Island Gas Cost Adjustment Billing Factors, with the California Public Utilities 
Commission (Commission) requesting that this increased cost of fuel be passed on to 
customers. 
 
If the Commission approves this advice filing, the following change in rates will become 
effective for service rendered on and after March 1, 2011. 
 
 
 
Customer Group 

Present 
Energy Charge 

$/Therm 

Revised Energy Charge 
as of March 1, 2011 

$/Therm 
   
Residential   
Baseline $1.77663 $2.42003 
Nonbaseline $1.78870 $2.54149 
Commercial $2.07911 $2.86429 
CARE $0.06182 $0.08516 
 

What These Changes Will Mean 
To Residential Customers 

 
The average residential gas consumption on Santa Catalina Island is 20 therms (a 
measure of the heat content of gas) per month in the winter, and 14 therms per month 
in the summer.  If this advice filing is approved by the Commission, the average 
residential customer’s monthly bill will increase by approximately $13.00 or 18.0 percent 
in the winter, and $9.00 or 16.0 percent in the summer.  However, the actual impact on 
your bill will vary depending on your energy use. 
 
If the Commission approves Advice 172-G, the revenue increase will be divided among 
SCE’s gas customers as shown below: 
 

  Estimated 
  Revenue Change 
Rate Schedule Therms       $          %    
    
Domestic 255,505  $169,828  17.4% 
General Service 338,159  $273,408  16.5% 
    
TOTAL 593,663 $443,236 16.9% 
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Your Participation Is Welcome 
 
 
If you would like to communicate with the Commission about Southern California Edison 
Company’s Advice 172-G and the rate changes it would establish, write to the 
Commission at either of the following offices.  Be sure to mention that you are writing 
specifically about Advice 172-G.  You may view a copy of the advice filing at the 
following Commission offices: 
 

State of California or State of California 
Public Utilities Commission  Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue  320 West 4th Street, Ste. 500 
San Francisco, CA  94102  Los Angeles, CA  90013 

 
 
You may also write Southern California Edison Company about Advice 172-G at the 
following address or you may view a copy at SCE’s business office in Avalon. 
 

Southern California Edison Company 
P.O. Box 527 

Avalon, CA  90704 
 


